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BY EMAIL 

January 29, 2024 

 
Robert Buttiglieri 
Generation Bridge Northeast, LLC 
300 Atlantic Street, 5th Floor 
Stamford, CT USA 06901 
rbuttiglieri@easterngen.com 

Dear Mr. Buttiglieri, 

Re: Generation Bridge Northeast, LLC (Generation Bridge Northeast) 
Application for an Electricity Wholesaler Licence 
File: EB-2024-0075 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received Generation Bridge Northeast’s application 
for an electricity wholesaler licence on January 18, 2024. The OEB has assigned file 
number EB-2024-0075 to the application.  

Upon preliminary review of the application, OEB staff has determined it to be 
incomplete. Accordingly, please be advised that the application cannot be processed 
until the following missing information is filed: 

1.  Applicant Name: 
 
Please confirm the name to appear on the electricity wholesaler licence is: 
 
Generation Bridge Northeast, LLC 
 

2. Section 8(c): Intended Markets and Services, pg 4: 
 
The intended markets and services section is missing. 
 
Please identify the applicant’s intentions in purchasing and/or selling in the 
electricity market. 
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3. Section 10: Finance, pg. 5 

 
The applicant submitted consolidated financial statements for Generation Bridge 
Connecticut Holdings LLC, Generation Bridge NY Holdings LLC, Montville Power 
Holdings LLC and Generation Bridge II LLC for 2022.  
 
Please submit the 2021 consolidated financial statements and a signed copy of 
the OEB’s Parental Guarantee. A copy of the Parental Guarantee is included with 
this letter. 
 

The OEB will process the application after the noted information is filed with the 
Registrar at registrar@oeb.ca. Please submit both an electronic Word version and an 
electronically signed, searchable PDF. If the above information is not filed within 30 
days of the date of this letter, the OEB may close the file for this application. 

Please note, Generation Bridge Northeast is responsible for ensuring that the 
documents it files with the OEB, such as its evidence, responses to interrogatories and 
any other supporting documentation, do not include personal information (as that 
phrase is defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act), unless 
filed in accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. 

Please direct any questions to Natasha Gocool, Advisor, Transmission Policy & 
Compliance at natasha.gocool@oeb.ca. Please refer to the OEB file number noted 
above in all future correspondence to the OEB regarding your application. 

Yours truly, 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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